
 

Lake Forrest Drive/Allen Road Intersection Improvements 
Public Open House 

 
September 21, 2023 

 

 
Thank you for attending the public open house meeting for the Lake 
Forrest Drive/Allen Road Intersection Improvements. There will be a 
brief presentation, followed by the open house. Staff will be available 
to discuss the project and answer questions.  
 
Comments can be provided by completing the comment card 
(attached), and handing it to a City official before you leave this 
evening.  
 
You can also provide comments by one of the following methods: 
 
 Email your comments to: communcations@sandyspringsga.gov 
 Mail your comment card to the following address: Public Works 

Department, c/o Melissa Rixey, City of Sandy Springs, 1 Galambos 
Way, Sandy Springs, GA 30328. 

 
Comments are due by Wednesday, October 5.  
 
Project information and meeting information can be found online at 
sandyspringsga.gov/allenroad.  

 

 


